FRANKLIN BOROUGH SCHOOL

John R. Giacchi Chief School Administrator Barbara A. Decker Business Administrator Board Secretary

March 28, 2022

Dear Franklin Borough School Families and Staff,

This letter is to inform you that a staff member and a student have tested positive for COVID-19. All close contacts have been notified and will quarantine.

The Sussex County Department of Health has been notified and their guidance is being followed.

Please remember, if your child is not feeling well and is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 please keep them home and call the school nurse.

You may reach me at 973-827-9775 ext. 7212 or via email at jrgiacchi@fboe.org if you have any questions.

Thank you for your continued support.

Stay well,

John R. Giacchi
John R. Giacchi,

Chief School Administrator